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At this time, ALL Masses, Rel. Ed., Bible Studies, and activities are cancelled until mid-April 
when the situation will be re-evaluated. 

 
If you are comfortable with EMAIL, please email the Parish your current email address.  

 
For updates and pertinent presentations and information, please visit our Face Book 
page.  Search for 'St Patricks Lebanon'. 
 

																																																					Check	our	website	for	bulletin,	FB	feed,	Diocesan	updates,	etc.			
	
Your	Contributions	March	21-31st:		World’s	Poor:		$65.00,	Rice	Bowl:	$15.70,	Easter:	$30.00,	Envelope	Giving:		$1,480.00.	

	
Watch	for	updates	on	online	giving.		We	encourage	you	to	give	what	you	can	during	this	time,	as	the	Church	will	continue	her	
ministries.		Please	mail	your	monthly	contribution	to:	

St.	Patrick's	Parish,	N5705	Cty	Rd.	T,	New	London,	WI		54961.	
 
From the staff, please know that you are in our prayers.  Please pray for us.  Stay safe and stay healthy in these unprecedented times.  We 
are available for any needs via email (stpatrickslebanon@charter.net), or phone (920-982-5475).  Messages will be checked daily. 
 
Click on Diocesan website for COVID-19 updates, letters, and directives from the Bishop, search:  “Diocese of Green Bay” 
 
This	is	the	eighth	week	of	the	2020	Bishop’s	Appeal.	Keep	the	donations	coming,	we	are	doing	great!	As	of	3/31,	48	parishioners	have	donated	
$8,875.00.		To	make	a	gift	to	the	Bishop’s	Appeal	contact	our	parish,	visit	the	Bishop’s	Appeal	website	at	www.catholicfoundationgb.org/give,	or	call	
Tammy	toll-free	at	877-500-3580,	ext.	8123.	
	
MPB	Holy	Week:		During	Holy	Week	Father	John	will	Offer	Confession	at	these	times.	
Saturday,	4/4:		3:30-4:30PM								Tuesday,	4/7:	5-6PM									Wednesday:	4/8	5:30-6:30	
Drive	up	to	the	first	door	to	church	in	the	MPB	school	parking	lot.		Father	will	meet	you	at	your	car.	
Live	Streaming	Holy	Week	Masses:		Holy	Thursday	7PM,	Good	Friday:	1:30PM,	Saturday:	8:30PM,	Easter	Sunday:	9AM	

MPB	Masses	Live	Stream	daily	at	8:00	am	and	Sundays	at	9:00	am	on	MPB	Parish	FB	page.	
 

Holy Week Bible Study:  “No Greater Love: A Biblical Walk through Christ’s Passion” 
You can watch these videos at home: 

Step 1:  go to AscensionPress.com 
Step 2: create a log in 
Step 3: go to Menu / Join a Study 
Step 4: click on Redeem Code 
Step 5: fill in registration code: 6KFHUQ and the other blanks, then click Redeem 
Step 6: click on Confirm and proceed to watch your session 

Monday – Session 1: The Prayer of the Agony: Jesus in Gethsemane 
Tuesday – Session 2: “Are You the Christ?” (Mark 14:61): Jesus’ Arrest and Trial Before the Sanhedrin 
Wednesday – Session 3: The Trial Before Pilate: Jesus Is Condemned to Death 
Holy Thursday – Session 4: The Death of the Messiah: Jesus Carries His Cross, Is Crucified, and Dies 
Good Friday – Session 5: The Seven Last Words: Jesus the Teacher at Calvary 
Easter Sunday – Bonus: The Resurrection 
 
	

COUNCIL	MEMBERS	NEEDED:		I	realize	no	one	wants	to	stretch	themselves	anymore,	because	we	all	have	very	full	plates!		
However,	we	are	in	need	of	people	to	step	up	to	volunteer	to	be	on	the	councils,	because	this	is	what	keeps	this	parish	
maintained.		This	is	a	two-year	commitment,	and	six	meetings	a	year.		Please	pray	about	volunteering	to	be	put	on	the	
ballot	for	either	the	Pastoral	Council	or	the	Finance	Council.	Thank	you	for	your	consideration,	and	let	Barbara	Tate	know	of	
your	interest.		The	ballots	will	be	presented	in	May.		

A	Family	Perspective:		The	cruel	death	of	Jesus	tells	us	bad	things	can	and	do	happen	to	very	good	people.		It	also	tells	us	
God	is	present	during	the	suffering.		Bad	things	happen	but	God	does	not	abandon	us.	
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